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I have informed the President of the in-
formation contained in your letter of October
6, 1952,[vherein you advise of the excellent
technical progress which has been made to date '
by the FBI Laboratory and the Naval Research 5
Laboratories with respect to the Russian micro- :
phone device which was recently discqvere
in one of our installations in Moscow, (U

Your Bureau and the Naval Research Labor-
atories are to be commended for these accom--
plishmentsg\w

It is my understanding that the President
hag directed the two internal securlty comm-
ittees of the Natl _ ,

with . b7E

to examine related securlty . |
problems posed by the existence of this devicej%(u) 3
Accordingly, if you have not done so already,
1t 16 suggested that the very valuable dala
contained in your letter be .made available -
to the aforementioned agencies since 1t may be
of considerable assistance to them 1ln carry-
ing out their assignment. t
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ALL INFORMATION CONTAINED
WHERE SHOWN OTHERWIGE.
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Director, Federal Bureau of Investigation,

United States Department of J)Ystice,
Washington, D. C.
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